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COVID-19

INSIDE SCHOOL

If you have symptoms of severe respiratory infection (fever or 
cough or difficulty breading) and have traveled less than two 
weeks to areas with active community transmission within 14 
days before symptoms or had contact with a confirmed or 
probable case of COVID-19 infection please call the school  
(Phone +351 217 984 500).
 
Someone will take you to the “isolation” area, defined for this 
purpose, and there call Saúde 24 line (+351 808 24 24 24) 
and follow the instructions that will be given.

OUT OF SCHOOL 

Students, teachers and staff who are not on the 
premises of Politécnico de Lisboa or one of its schools 
and have confirmation of COVID-19, must inform the 
Schools board through the email covid19@sp.ipl.pt.

Procedures | suspicious case


